Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Family Health Services
The Florida Coordinating Council for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 16, 2022, 4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: VIRTUAL ATTENDANCE ONLY

Conference Call: 1(888) 585-9008, Conference Room Code: 828-532-954

Communication Access Real-time Translation Services: (CART)
http://streamtext.net/player?event=FCCDHH 

All participants and interpreters need to call in to the meeting if anyone speaks during the meeting.
** Captioning can be taken down only if spoken on the call or in the Zoom platform. **

FCCDHH Website: www.fccdhh.org

June 16, 2022 – Zoom

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus06web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F85042028028%3Fpwd%3DS3Nyajl6SHVRZ2gvWWZnV3FGR2FZZz09&data=05%7C01%7Csean.isaac%40flhealth.gov%7Cf58cdebb9fe44ff3f00408da47ca8bbd%7C28cd8f803c444b2781a0cd2b03a31b8d%7C0%7C0%7C637901232513996075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ml%2BjfscM3ySnBIGMBwvGpb920vcZ2lgxYqQ6CnVWyX0%3D&reserved=0

Meeting ID: 850 4202 8028, Passcode: 727442
Netza Rodriguez – netza@vanguardaudiovisual.com
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Biennial Report Ad-hoc Subcommittee will discuss planning the development of the 2023 Biennial Report for the Florida Coordinating Council for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Sean Isaac at Sean.Isaac@flhealth.gov

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Sean Isaac at Sean.Isaac@flhealth.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Sean Isaac at Sean.Isaac@flhealth.gov
